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March 5, 1985

Honorable Coleman A. Young
Mayor, City of Detroit
1126 City-County Building
Detroit/ MI 48226

Dear Coleman:

John and Iare moving ahead on plans to publicize
the state's foot-dragging on the issue of pension fund
investments in companies doing business in South Africa.
We hope to work in close cooperation with the members of
the Michigan Legislature who are also working on this
matter, and, of course, we know we can count on your
support.

Irecommend for your reading the article on Michigan
funds in South Africa which appears in the March edition of
the newspaper Michigan Voice. Ithas been helpful to us in
our plans. The article, however, makes a reference to Detroit
which we find confusing. It says City officials refused to
provide information on the amount of investments the City has
in companies doing business in South Africa. If this is so,
Iwould appreciate knowing the reason for the City position.

Ihave enclosed a copy of the article for your
information.

Best wishes,

Sincerely,

Geó. W. Crockett, Jr.
Member of Congress
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